
 

 

Shire of Irwin Christmas & New Year Closures 
 

The following hours of operation and closures will apply to Shire of Irwin Buildings for the 
Christmas & New Year period 

Monday, 21 December 2020 – Friday, 1 January 2021.  
 

Administration Office 
Monday 21 December 20 

to 
Thursday 24 December 20 

10.00am – 1.00pm 
Eftpos payments only accepted for this period. 

Friday 25 December 20 
to  

Friday 1 January 21 
CLOSED 

 
Visitor Centre & Public Library 

Monday 21 December 20  
to  

Saturday 2 January 21 
10.00am – 1.00pm 

Public Holidays CLOSED 

Please be aware there will be very limited Staff available during this period. 

Recreation Centre & Operation Depot 
Monday 21 December 20  

to  
Friday, 1 January 2021. 

CLOSED 

 
Normal trading will commence Monday, 4 January 2021. 
 
Urgent enquiries can be made through the Shire’s Call Centre by calling (08) 9927 0000, all 
other enquiries can be referred to reception@irwin.wa.gov.au.   
 
On behalf of the Shire of Irwin Staff and Councillors we wish you and your families a safe & 
happy Christmas and wonderful New Year.   

Shane Ivers  

Chief Executive Officer 
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